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MONDAY, MARCH 26 

7:30 p.m. 

7: 30 p.Jn. 

TUESDAY, MARCH 27 

10:00 a.m. 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 28 

10:00 a.m. 

4:30 p.m. 

THURSDAY, MARCH 29 

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 - 8:15 p.m. 

FRIDAY, MARCH 30 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VI, No. 26 

3 1 /' Fellowship Club meeting. Bethea Room. 
...iwon~,ee notice . 

.. _-:-

Special handbell workshop. Binkley Chapel. 
See notice. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. 
Dr. Phyllis Tribble, Professor of Old 
Testament, Andover-New~t.on Theological 
Seminary. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. 
Dr. Phyllis Tribble. Appleby Chapel. 

Deadline to submit petitions to become 
a candidate for Student Council offices. 

Foreign Mission Board representative on 
campus. See notice. 

Chapel: Dr. Bruce Powers, Associate 
Professor of Christian Education. 

Church Growth Emphasis conferences. See 
notice for details. 

Student Council Forum to present candi-
dates. Commons Room, Mackie Hall. 

FELLOWSHIP CLUB MEETING: This month's meeting will feature a 
slide program of the Holy Land presented 

by Mrs. Pam Thomason. Refreshments will be served and child care will be 
available at the Wake Forest Baptist Church (50¢ for first child and 35¢ 
each additional). Make reservations at extension 248 or 263 by noon Monday. 
Come and bring a friend to the Bethea Room, 7:30 p.m., Monday, March 26. En-
tire seminary family is welcomed! 

HANDBELL WORKSHOP: A handbell workshop will be held on Monday 
evening, March 26 at 7:30 p.m. in Binkley 

Chapel. The workshop is under the direction of Mrs. Barbara Morrow and is 
designed exclusively for the M~59b and Ml57 classes and any seminary student 
and/or faculty member intersted in handbells. Mrs. Morrow will be assisted 
by Mr. Leslie E. Fleck, Jr., district manager of Sc.hulmerich Carillons and 
Mr. Robert Sparks, minister of music and director of the Handbell Ringers of 
First Baptist Church, Burlington, N.C. 

WOMEN'S ATHLETICS: Women who are interested in participating 
. in either volleyball, softball or tennis, 

please sign up at the bulletin board in Appleby. Softball will begin April 3 
at 5:15 p.m. Volleyball starts April 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the gym. 

OVER 



F.M.B. REPRESENTATIVE: Mr. Mel Torstrick, personnel represen-
tative of the Foreign Mission Board in 

Richmond, Va., will be on campus Thursday, March 29 from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
He will be available to interview persons interested in ministry opportuni-
ties through the F.M.B. Please sign up on the schedule posted at the For-
mation in Ministry Offices, Appleby Hall. 

CHURCH GROWTH EMPHASIS: The Church Gro¼~h Emphasis, March 29-30, 
will include the chapel service Thursday 

morning, a display area in Mackie Hall, opportunities for discussions with 
resource persons, interest conferences on Thursday evening, a Senior Coffee 
on Friday morning, and drop-in luncheons for persons interested in finding 
the right church in the areas of pastoral ministries (Thursday), and educa-
tional ministries (Friday). Resource persons include: Ernest Mosley, Pastora: 
Consultant with the Sunday School Board; Harry Piland, Director of the Sunday 
School Department, Sunday School Board; Larry Yarborough, Youth Consultant, 
Sunday School Board. Conferences featuring these persons will be held in 
Appleby on Thursday, 3-4:15, 4:30-5:45 and 7-8:·15. Complete schedules for 
the Church Growth Emphasis will be posted and available in Mackie and in 
Appleby. 

TENNIS COURTS SCHEDULE: 

vised schedule as follows: 

Beginning Saturd_ay, March 24 , the tennis 
courts will be open on a regular, super-

Monday - Friday 
Saturday 

2:30 - 8:00 p.m. 
9:00 a.m.- 8:00 p.m. 
2:00 - 8:00 p.m. Sunday 

Student supervisors will open and maintain the courts during these hours. 
Keys may be checked out from the Student Affairs office at other times. 
The tennis courts are available for seminary use only and I.D. cards (Student 
I.D. 's or Activities Cards for dependents) should be available if requested 
by supervisors. Courts may be reserved one day in advance (or on Fridays for 
the weekend) for one hour periods through the Student Affairs Office. 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTIONS: Spring election for 1979-80 Student Coun-
cil positions will be held April 3-4. 

Petitions are due by Wednesday, March 28. A forum to present the candidates 
will be held Friday, March 30 in the Mackie Hall Commons Room. Petitions 
should be placed in mailbox by the Student Council office. 

VIRGINIA STUDENTS: Plans are now-being made for the·common-
wealth Club' s banquet on Thursday, April 19 

at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. Paul Lee, Director of Creative Ministries for 
Va., will be the guest speaker and entertainer. For reservations (of members 
and their guest) contact Don Harvey (556-3832), Margaret Tyree(556-3461) or 
Robbie Johnson(556-1140) by Friday, April 6. 

HISTORICAL COMMITTEE 
WORKSHOP: 

The Historical Committee of the Baptist 
State Convention of N.C. will sponsor a 
workshop on oral history, Monday, March 26, 

and Tuesday, March 27. Dr. Lynn E. May Jr., and Dr. A. Ronald Tonks of the 
S.B.C. Historical Commission will lead the workshop. Other participants will 
include Dr. Clifton J. Allen and Mr. John Woodard, director of the N.C. 
Baptist Historical Collection. Students and faculty are invited to attend. 
No registration fee is charged. Program details are posted on bulletin boards. 

CAPIT~.L PROJECTS: 

Student Housing 
Lea Lab 
Johnson Classroom Building 
Stealey Ball 
Cafeteria 
Storage Facility 

Total Capital Projects• 

. E!~DOWMENT PROJECTS: 

$ 500,000 
400,000 
500,000 
175,000· 
250,000 
175,000 

$2,000,000 

Faculty Endowment $ 500,000 
Academic Endowment 

(Two Professoiships@ $375,000) 750,000 
General Endowment 

(Student Aid, Library, etc.) 150,000 
Student Internship Endowment 100,000 

Total Endowment Projects $1,500,000 

$3,500,000 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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